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RE: Case No.

2019-00079

Commonwealth of Kentucky
Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

P.O. Box 615
Frankfort Kentucky 40602-0615
Telephone: (502) 564-3940
Fax: (502) 564-3460
psc.ky.gov

March 13, 2019

Michael J. Schmitt
Chairman

Robert Cicero
Vice Chairman

Talina R. Mathews
Commissioner

The Commission staff has reviewed the application in the above case and finds that it meets

the minimum filing requirements and has been accepted for filing.

Enclosed please find a stamped filed copy of the first page of your filing. This case has been
docketed and will be processed as expeditiously as possible.

If you need further assistance, please contact my staff at 502-564-3940.
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KertuckylinbridledSpirit.com

Sincerely,
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Gwen R. Pinson
Executive Director
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Case No. 2019-00079

SOUTHERN WATER & SEWER DISTRICT

P.O. Box 610
245 KY Rt. 680
McDowell, KY 41647

Ph. (606) 377-9296 Fax. (606) 377-9286

March 1, 2019 MAR 05 2019

Ms. Gwen R. Pinson
Executive Director

Kentucky Public Service Commission
P.O. Box 615 HLED
Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

MAR 05 2019
Re: Purchased Water Adjustment
PUBLICSERVICE
Dear Ms. Pinson: COMMISSION

In accordance with the City of Pikeville's notice and its Tariff approved by the PSC on October 16, 2018,
Pikeville increased its wholesale rate to Southern Water & Sewer District by $0.53 per 1,000 gallons.
Southern intends to pass this increase through to our retail customers in accordance with 807 KAR 5:068.
This retail rate adjustment will be in effect for water used by customers on or after March 1, 2019.

The original and 10 copies of the following documentation is enclosed in support of this application:

Purchased Water Adjustment Form |

Exhibit A - Notice of Changed Rate from Pikeville

Exhibit B - Purchased Water Adjustment Worksheet
Exhibit C - Schedule of Current and Proposed Rates
Exhibit D - Southern Resolution authorizing proposed rates

Southern will mail a notice to its customers and provide verification that such notice has been given in
accordance with regulations.

Please contact me if you need additional information.
Sincerely,
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Dean Hall
Manager
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*Southern Water & Sewer District
245 Kentucky Route 680

P. O. Box 610

McDowell, KY 41647

*Dean Hall

Operations Manager

Southern Water & Sewer District

P.O. Box 610, 245 Kentucky Route 680
McDowell, KENTUCKY 41647

*Denotes Served by Email Service List for Case 2019-00079





